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Single Use Plastic Working Group 
Meeting 5 

Communiqué 

The fifth meeting of the Single Use Plastic Working Group was held on Tuesday 14 September 2021. 

Attendees: 
 

In person  

Michelle Andrews (Chair) Director General, Department of Water and Environmental Regulation (DWER) 

Melissa Benson (proxy) Business Support Pharmacist, Pharmacy Guild of Australia 

Brendan Cullinan Executive Director, People with Disabilities (WA) Inc 

Julie Waylen State Manager, WA, National Disability Services 

Neil Keen Director, Department of Health 

Bronwynn Comerford Individualised Services Program Manager, 
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